
FOR RELEASE: 

IMMEDIATE� 

MAILED: Jan. 6, 198/7� 

YOUNGSTOWN, Ohio - An open house for new, current and prospective students 

in the Master I s Degree program in Business Administration (MBA) at Youngstown 

State University will be held from 4:30-6 p.m. Wednesday. Jan. 14. 

The open house will be held in Room 510 in Williamson Hall on Lincoln 

Avenue, where the University's Warren P. Williamson. Jr. School of Busine s 

Administration is located. 

Purpose of the gathering is to provide an opportunity for anyone interested 

in the MBA program, as well as current students, to meet informally with the 

dean of th School of Business, Dr. Ernest Nordtvedt, and with faculty and 

students to learn more about the program. 

Refreshments will be served. 

For further information, contact Linda Mohn, tffiA advisor, at (216) 

742-3069. 
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